welcome guests

It is @ pleasure to have you worship with us today.
Please take a moment to fill out an attendance

card and place it in the offering plate.

A fully staffed nursery is available for infants upstairs on the children’s wing
and preschool age children have Bible class & children’s church in the
children’s wing downstairs. K-5th graders are in the gym from @:00-:45am
for Bible class. 2nd-5th graders will need to be picked up following class time.
Kindergarten and 1st graders can be picked up following worship in the
preschool hallway. All children need to be picked up and signed out by their

parents!

Join us for Bible Class every Sunday ot 9 am
Class Topic Room
Young Adults/College Life of Christ S203
Young Marrieds/Families  The Art of leadership S201
Spiritually Single Lessons from the Prison Letters 5204
Sonlight/New Life A Journey of Generations S205
Friendship | Thessalonians S206
Ladies Genesis S108
General Adult Life Together FH
Senior High Exodus S102
Junior High Exodus S104
Kindergarten-Sth Graders Gym

FH- Fellowship Hall

_in our prayers

Farrah Rollings, Maegan White, Bryan
Price, Edward Edgin, Tommy Horton, &
Linda Horton.

order of worship

April 23, 2017
Worship Leader - Cade Smith
All Hail the Power of Jesus' Name (gray 162)
Welcome—Jody Vickery
Great In Power (slide)
Wonderful Merciful Savior (blue 97)

I Will Change Your Name (blue 46)

Offering
Just As | Am (slide)

Communion
Mighty Is the Power of the Cross (slide)

There's a Stirring (blue 84)

Sermon—Jody Vickery
“Lost in the Crowd"

Come Ye Sinners, Poor and Needy (blue 105}

Closing Prayer
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announcements

Wedding Shower: There will be a wedding shower for Casey
Thomason and her fiancé, Matt Bell TODAY from 1:30-3:00pm
in the Mercy Building. They are registered at Bed, Bath & Be-
yond. They would also appreciate gift cards (Lowe's or Visa/
Mastercard) to help them when they transition to the mission field
next year.

Outback America: Attention Parents/Teens and Husbands/
Wives: The next Outback America weekend is coming up next
weekend, April 28-30 just an hour north of Huntsville in the Paint
Rock Valley. Outback America is about building, restoring and
strengthening relationships. The weekend experience is designed
to give parent/teen or husband/wife couples a practical strategy
for daily living, focusing on their relationship with God, family,
friends, church and community. Go to outbackamerica.ora for
more information and to register for the weekend. Scholarships
are available. You can also contact Todd or Lauribeth White
(tdwhite@mac.comlfor more information.

fym news

% \Tonight: is Devo Night at the home of
' |Brad and Emily Bass (7800 Cadillac
Drive, 35802) from 5:30pm to 7:30pm.
Dinner will be provided. Cade Smith will
be delivering our devotional thought.

You don't need to bring a thing!

April Upcoming Youth Schedule:
30: Guys' Night {Smith's)
30: Girls’ Night (Handley's)

SIGN UP for Impact Junior and Impact
Senior outside the XP3 room! The
deadline to sign up is next Sunday!

facebook: twickenham youth ministry « twitter: @ ThelwickYM

announcements

Elder Reconfirmation: On a periodic basis, the Shepherds ot
Twickenham are reconfirmed by the church according to the
bylaws of our charter. Starting last Sunday, nine of our shepherds
have submitted their names for reconfirmation. Hardcopy
reconfirmation forms are located in all major lobbies and in the
office. You can also complete a ballot on-line ot
www.twickenhamorg/ballot. (Case Sensitive, Username: member,
Password: Acts20:28). For hardcopy ballots, boxes are available in
the auditorium lobby, the upstairs adult education lobby and the
office where you can return your forms. Please help support this
reconfirmation with your returned ballot by next Sunday, April 30th.

Results will be assimilated by the ministry staff and relayed to the
shepherds and congregation. Once the reconfirmation process is
complete, we will begin a process to add additional Elders in the
June time-frame with completion scheduled for November.

Dinner and Devo 2017: This summer in the months of June and
July, we will have our annual Dinner and Devo series on
Wednesday nights. Our first Dinner and Devo will be on June 7th.
Dinner will be served at 5:45pm, followed at 6:30pm by a
devotional. There will be classes for children and youth during the
devotional time.

Dinner fickets will be available in the church office beginning in
May and in the adult education lobby beginning on Sunday, May
14th. Cost will be $5 for adults, $3 for children ages 7-12, and
children ages 0-6 eat free. Season passes will be available as well-
$35 for adults and $20 for ages 7-12. You can also call or come
by the church office during regular office hours and purchase your
dinner tickets. We ask that you purchase/reserve tickets by 2:00pm
on Monday each week for that week’s meal.

If you are interested in helping with Dinner and Devo (cookng, set-
up, serving, cleanup, etc), contact Shannan Bridges by phone at
256-881-7373 or by email at shannanetwickenham.org.

calendar

April

23 Thomason Wedding Shower
27 JiL Graduation

28-30 Qutback America

May

7 Senior Sunday

14 The Spring

22 Gym closes for setup for the TCM Summer program
28 TYM Summer Kick Off

29 Office Closed for Memorial Day

31 TYM Ecuador Mission Trip Fundraiser Dinner

June

4  TCM Summer Kick Off Party

4-9 TYM Nashville Work Camp

7 Summer Wednesday Night Dinner & Devo Start
11 The Spring

16-19 TYM Impact Junior

for the family

April 16, 2017

We want to say thank you to our
nursery & preschool volunteers!

Freda Smith Ann Clark ;WOFShipf 522
Lisa LeBon Nina Rieben ;C|oss: n/a
Sandy Martin Karen Edgin

Jenna & Sydney Shepard Contribution: $23.07978

Michelle Thompson Deficit: ($14,117.18)

Jessica Darby



